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DATE: 25" FEB 2025 

NOTICE 

Subject: Holiday Notice for Mahashivratri 

This is to inform all students that the school will remain closed 

on 26th February 2025 (Wednesday) on account of 

Mahashivratri. 

Regular classes will resume from 27th February 2025 

(Thursday) as per the usual schedule. 

Wishing you all a blessed and joyful Mahashivratri! 

Best regards, 

Principal 

GD GOENKA NPUBLIC SCHOOL ARRAH




